NEUTRA
DESCRIPTION
NEUTRA is a clear alkaline solution (pH 10) which
has similar chemical properties to ammonia but
does not have the pungent odour. NEUTRA is
used to neutralize mineral or organic acid residues
remaining in brickwork. The action of NEUTRA
eliminates the acid fumes which slowly come out of
brickwork and attack internal metal fixtures or leave
a white, powdery layer over objects inside a house
or building.
PRECAUTIONS
Mask off any metal surfaces, painted or plain,
electrical fittings, woodwork, (painted or plain) and
any painted surfaces.
APPLICATION : USE NEUTRA AS SUPPLIED
Using a pressure garden spray applicator OR
BRUSH. gently APPLY NEUTRA evenly over the
brick wall so it is well wetted but not running down
the wall. Coverage rate as a guide is 0.5 - 1.0L/m2.
This range of rates depend on the porosity of the
bricks and mortar in the wall. TWO COATS MAYBE
NECESSARY. Let the applied NEUTRA solution sit
on the brickwork for approximately 5 - 10 minutes
before washing down with a low pressure water
wash (generally light pressure blast or hose) this
action washes the NEUTRA into the brickwork
more effectively. The treated wall, when dry should
be tested with litmus paper to determine its finally
pH. It should be in the region of 7 -9. The resultant
wall can be plastered or painted in the future if
desired.

skin. Operatives should wear protective clothing,
impervious gloves and goggles. Vapour toxicity of
NEUTRA presents no hazard at ordinary
temperatures. Do not heat NEUTRA for use.
FIRST AID
SWALLOWED : Give water or milk to drink in large
quantities as soon as possible.
Encourage
vomiting.
EYES : Wash eyes for 15 minutes with copious
amounts of water.
SKIN : Wash with copious amounts of soap and
water.
TRANSPORT
NEUTRA is NOT classified as a dangerous good

STORAGE
NEUTRA as supplied can be stored in metal or
plastic containers. STORE UNDERCOVER, IN A
COOL
ENVIRONMENT,
AWAY
FROM
FOODSTUFFS.
HANDLING AND SAFETY : NEUTRA is alkaline
and can cause injury to eyes and irritation to the
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